

Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School



2 Notre Dame Ave. Brampton, Ontario L6Z 4L5 Phone: (905) 840-2802 Fax: (905) 846-2625

August 30, 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Welcome to Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School! We are looking forward to working with parents and guardians in our school community as members of our Catholic School Council. Our Catholic School Councils provides an opportunity for parents and guardians to discern how their gifts and talents might serve the school community. As per the Ontario Regulation 612/00 and 298, the purpose of a school council is, through the active participation of the parents, to improve pupil achievement and to enhance the accountability of the education system to parents.

In addition to the purpose of school councils as identified in the regulation, the mission of the Catholic School Councils in the DPCDSB, is to promote, the vision, values, and sacramental life of Catholic practices for the Catholic communities we serve.

If you're interested in holding a position and/or becoming a member on the Notre Dame Catholic School Council, please submit the attached nomination form and a brief biography. Also, if you would like to hold a position, please indicate the position in your biography. Complete nomination form and biography can be e-mailed to our school information mailbox at: NDAMEInfo@DPCDSB.org or submitted through your child at school no later than 3:00 p.m. on Monday, September 23, 2024.

All parents/guardians are welcome to attend any Notre Dame Catholic School Council meetings. Our first meeting will be held on **Wednesday September 25 at 6:00 p.m**. in the school library.

I look forward to working with you this school year.

Sincerely,

Lorian Feres Principal